
Wexwood Glen Community Association Meeting 

Thursday, April 11, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order by the president, Sarah Haynes and opening prayer by 

Pamela Alexander. 

There were no changes to the agenda.  Minutes were accepted as posted on the 

website. 

Presidents Report – Sarah Haynes 

 Ice cream social change on May 18, 2024. 

Finance Report – Jonnie Keith 

 Current bank balance $889.00 

Beautification Committee – Andrea Lewis and Claudette Williams 

 Yard of the Month will begin at the end of May and will continue through the end 

of July. 

 Will schedule a holiday competition in December. 

Communication Committee – Pamela Alexander 

 Refrigerator magnets have been distributed to residents. 

 Website updated and signs posted about Association meeting. 

Hospitality Committee – Brenda Miller 

 Birthday cards sent to residents born January through April. 

 We have lost neighbors in the last few months. 

 Our ice cream social is scheduled for May 18th from 2-4:00 P.M. on the corner of 

Dublin and Erin. 

 New names of all graduates in our community.  They must live in Wexwood Glen 

community. 

New Business 

 Assessment per family will be the same for the next fiscal year $65.00, which will 

be due by June 30, 2024.  This motion was approved by the majority. 

 Community assessment based on 23 families. 

 



Celebrations, prayer requests, etc. 

 Prayer for the Hambrite family, Madeline’s x-husband passed. 

 Mary Land had knee surgery, she is healing and doing well. 

Announcements 

 How do we increase neighborhood interaction? 

 We need to revisit our by-laws before elections in October. 

 Can we get street sweepers periodically?  Answer:  The street sweepers do 

commercial areas only.  NO residential areas. 

 


